
From: Naquin, Ty
To: Guo, Yuanqing
Subject: RE: 2019 revised DFP for PSU License; License Number: SNM-95; Docket Number: 070-113
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2019 9:11:00 AM

Thanks! I will look this over and process it into ADAMS.  I’ll be in touch.
 
T
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP
NMSS/DFM/FFLB
(301) 415-7352

 
From: Guo, Yuanqing <yxg14@psu.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 8:14 AM
To: Naquin, Ty <Tyrone.Naquin@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] 2019 revised DFP for PSU License; License Number: SNM-95; Docket
Number: 070-113
 
Dear Ty,
Attached please find a transmittal of the 2019 revised Decommissioning Funding Plan for the
Pennsylvania State University license referred above as required by 10 CFR 30.35(e). The transmittal
includes a cover letter and two enclosures. A hard copy of the transmittal is mailed to your office.
Feel free to contact me if you have any question or need more information. Thank you so much for
your kind assistance.
Regards,
Yuanqing
 
Yuanqing Guo, Ph.D., CHP
Radiation Safety Officer
Environmental Health and Safety
Penn State University
Tel: 814-863-3939
Fax: 814-865-7225
Eamil: yxg14@psu.edu
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